
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON PROPOSED LOCAL LAW NO. 3 OF 2025 

ESTABLISHING A MORATORIUM ON CERTAIN  
CANNABIS FACILITIES IN THE TOWN OF MOREAU 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Moreau Town Board will hold a Public 

Hearing on Tuesday, January 14, 2025, beginning at 7:03 p.m. at Moreau Town Hall, 

351 Reynolds Road, Moreau, New York 12828, concerning proposed Local Law No. 3 

of 2025.  The proposed Local Law would establish a moratorium on facilities that 

cultivate, process or distribute cannabis within the Town, except for personal cultivation 

and home possession as authorized by Penal Law Section 222.15.  Copies of the 

proposed Local Law are on file in the Town Clerk’s Office and also on the Town of 

Moreau website at www.townofmoreau.org. 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that all interested parties will be given an 

opportunity to be heard. 

Dated: January 2, 2024 
Erin Trombley 
Moreau Town Clerk 
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